
 

  

Question on Notice  

No. 349 

Asked on 7 May 2014 

 

MR RICKUSS asked the Premier (MR NEWMAN)—  

 

Will the Premier advise how the implementation of the Queensland Flood Commission 

final report recommendations are proceeding? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

Progress on implementation of the Queensland Flood Commission of Inquiry (the 

Commission) final report recommendations is going well.  

 

As at 26 May 2014, 98 of the 123 recommendations which fall within the State’s 

responsibilities have been implemented.  

 

Twenty-five recommendations remain ongoing and progress has been made on all 

outstanding recommendations. The ongoing recommendations include the Brisbane 

River Catchment Study and the legislative framework for the regulation of levees.  

 

The Government remains committed to implementing the Commission’s 

recommendations to ensure that Queensland is better prepared for future floods and we 

will keep working with local communities to achieve this. 

 
 


